UNIVERSITY OF HYDERABAD

UH/REG/COVID-19/2020 Dated 20.05.2020

COVID-19 - Clarification on Academic Calendar

Since Summer Vacation will come to an end on 21st May 2020, all the faculty members are supposed to
join their respective School/Department/Centre on 22.5.2020 (FN). However, University shall remain
closed upto 31.5.2020 due to the Lockdown declared by the Gol with limited essential services
operational, as per the UoH Notification dated 18.5.2020. Nevertheless, the University shall not insist
upon the faculty to report to duty on the day of reopening. Therefore, the faculty members have to be
available for any work, anytime for their respective School / Department / Centre and also requested to
continue their On-line Teaching wherever and in whatever form the concerned faculty are involved.
Those who wish to come to the campus need to inform to their Head / Dean of the Department / School
in advance and report to their respective School / Department/Centre, while observing COVID-19
guidelines.

(This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority dated 20.05.

(P anSingh)
Registrar

To
All Faculty members.

Copy to All Deans/Heads/Directors of UoH




